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The Department of English, Little Flower Degree, and PG College organized a cultural show 

at Karunya Court on August 12, 2023, to commemorate and depict 'Unity in Diversity: Indian 

Cultures and Traditions'. This show occurred on the eve of Independence Day as a part of the 

grand "Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav." The event commenced with a serene prayer and a 

melodious prayer song, setting a reflective mood. The Welcome Dance infused the stage with 

energy, captivating the audience and highlighting the unity-promoting role of cultural 

celebrations. The state-wise performances showcased India's rich culture and tradition, with 

each act offering a unique perspective. Students understood the tradition and culture of 

various states. 

   

   

Students celebrating the Rich Cultures of the States of India in Costumes and 

Speech in Indian Languages  

  


